

Lot 160 Kragga Kamma Road Theescombe Port Elizabeth

www.khayalethu.org.za Tel: 041 484 5667

E-Mail: khaya@khayalethu.org.za

8 April 2019

Dear Andre Huge Connect

Re: Recent donation and support of the Wi-Fi and internet connection to Khayalethu Youth Centre

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support of Wi-Fi and internet support. We are tremendously thankful for this support as all of our communication is done via e-mails and internet. We can also report that we have less problems with connectivity since Huge Connect started sponsoring our Wi-Fi and internet. We really do appreciate everything you are doing for Khayalethu.

As the new term starts Khayalethu also started off with a full plate of events. The past weekend Estian was taking part in the Corporate Ironman Event for his school and their team ended 4th overall. After that we had 9 boys part taking in the Spur Iron kids event. On Sunday you would have find us next to the Seaview road cheering and hooting for the brave athletes competing and raising funds for the Ironman 4 the Kidz Charity. During this event the boys get the opportunity interact with some of the athletes.

We currently have one boy enrolled in the Oliver House programme. For the next three months Joseph is helping around on the Khayalethu property, before he will enter the next phase of the program.

Once again thank you for everything you do for Khayalethu. It means a lot to our boys when people from the community show an interest in them by lending a supporting hand. It is a great encouragement to our staff as well in helping us to care for the boys.

We would also like to assure you that the Black Beneficiary percentage of ACVV Port Elizabeth Sentraal KHAYALETHU YOUTH CENTRE is 100%.

Kind regards,

Director Khayalethu ACVV Youth Centre & Oliver House

Khayalethu Youth Centre is a project of the ACVV, which is a registered Public benefit Organization (PBO) with the South African Revenue Services. The PBO registered REG. Number 93006889. This means that all donations are tax deductible both personally for your business. Please ensure that you receive a receipt from us, which you can pass on to your accountant and tax planner – this will help you to pay less tax!

